
Monday 29th April 2013 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

        A short letter this week with 

information about upcoming events. 

We are looking forward to our second Sharing Our Learning event on Friday 

afternoon at 2.00pm. Mrs Neil and I will provide a short presentation 

highlighting the many events the children have participated in throughout this 

session-we have lots of photographs to show. 

After this each class will present information about what they have learned 

during our recent Money Week. Then you will have the opportunity to look at 

table displays by each class. These will be set up in the main corridor near the 

main entrance. We hope you can come along on Friday afternoon. 

The Parent Council have arranged a Bags to School pick up on 18th June. Empty 

bags will be sent home soon. 

South Lanarkshire Council have organised a Get Active Lanarkshire Family Fun 

day on Saturday 1st June at Strathclyde Park (12pm-5pm.) This event is free of 

charge and is open to residents of South Lanarkshire. 

Could I remind you school uniform is now available online: 

schoolwearmadeeasy.com and it will be delivered to your address. 

Along with this letter you will receive a form asking for medical information for 

your child. The Office Staff are currently updating all electronic files.  

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Lorna Harvey 

Head Teacher 


